
 

 

 

 

Selection of NACHW’s Incoming Board of Directors Members 

Frequently Asked Questions 

Were all NACHW members notified of the opportunity to join the Board of Directors?  

Yes, provided NACHW has your current email address. All NACHW members were invited to nominate others or 
themselves to be considered for a seat on NACHW’s Board of Directors. Notification of the opportunity was sent 
to all NACHW members via email communications and newsletters. Additionally, the opportunity was posted on 
NACHW’s website. The nomination period closed on May 22 at 5:00 Eastern Time. 

Will the NACHW Board of Directors be selecting the incoming Board members? 

No, members will elect the Board at the annual meeting of the full membership.  The Board’s nominating 
committee will recommend a slate of candidates. There will be multiple candidates for each open position. 
During the Annual Meeting members will be able to choose among candidates for open positions, and the 
candidates with the most votes will be elected to join the NACHW Board of Directors. 

Will NACHW host an Annual Meeting this year? 

Yes, NACHW’s Annual Meeting will be virtual this year. All members will be participating and voting by remote 
access because of the coronavirus pandemic.   

When will I be notified if I am selected for the ballot? 

No later than July 20, 2020, two weeks before a scheduled online candidates forum in which all candidates will 
be invited to introduce themselves to the membership.   

What will happen once I’ve been selected for the ballot? 

You will be invited to prepare a presentation for the August 7th candidate forum, which will be recorded and 
made available on NACHW’s website.  The personal statement that you submitted with your application will also 
be made available on the website. 

Who may vote in the election? 

Voting and the opportunity to run for office is a benefit of individual CHW or Ally membership.  All individual 
members in good standing may vote during the annual meeting. Unfortunately, an organizational membership 
does not include voting privileges. Please consider becoming an individual member to access full member 
benefits. 

Do I need to be present during the Annual Meeting to cast my votes? 

Yes. Voting will only take place during the Annual Meeting. Attending virtually is considered attending the 
meeting. 

When will the results be shared and new Board members notified? 

The results of the election will be available during the Annual Meeting. 

 

 


